The Planning Board meeting was called to order on March 9, 1978 by the chairman at 7:30 P. M.

All members were present.

Mr. Valeriani returned with plans previously presented to the Board, but was referred to the Board of Adjustment. Mr. Doane made the motion and seconded by Robert Edwards that the Board approve the plans in accordance with case #39 Board of Adjustment. Voted in the affirmative.

Mr. A ttridge representing Lynne A and Eddie Lynn, with land located on Whitney Road; lot #1 - 12,2 acres and lot 2 - 16.7 acres, requested the Board treat this as a small subdivision. Robert Edwards moved we accept the plans for subdivision, seconded by Emery Doane. Voted in affirmative.

The previous records approved as read.

No reports from various committees.

The Board voted to cancel the March 23rd., meeting as this falls on Mundy Thursday. A notice will be posted on the Little Town Hall door and published in the Peterborough Transcript,

13

The election of officers will take place at the next meeting on April 6th.

The meeting adjourned with a wonderful surprise party for "Millie" their departing secretary. She ended up on "Cloud 9" and n ot entirely from the effects of champagne, although that may have helped a bit!

I thank you all for one of the nicest surprises I ever had, for my lovely pendant and for the tribute to me in the Town Report.

It has been a pleasure working with all of you, and again my sincere thanks for everything.

meired Dedley.